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Updates

We have begun assembling our committee for our charter renewal to present to the County and
State, fall of 2022.

GADII Conference - Georgia Dual Language Immersion Institute
THANK YOU to all of our staff for attending this wonderful Professional Virtual Development
offering from GaDOE.  Sandra Daniel and Gelen Tarazona represented GLOBE as presenters.

COVID updates
Our partnership with Emory and Rachel Lewis has been incredibly helpful.  We also have two
epidemiologists that are parents at Emory on the team as well.  Lauren Lunquist and Dabney
Evans have volunteered a lot of time to the effort of keeping students in school and keeping
them safe.

Current Stats:  As of today we are at 17 total cases in school.

Testing:  There have been talks for the past 3 weeks on bringing voluntary weekly testing to
GLOBE. We have now met with 2 different companies to perform this at GLOBE.  Stay tuned as
we move forward with this as an added measure to keep our community safe.

The Playbook:  It will be updated as protocols change.

Vaccine Staff Status:  From our survey with 82% answering, we are at 91% vaccinated.  We
know at this time that we have had additional staff that have started on their way to being fully
vaccinated.

Keep up to date on our website: https://theglobeacademy.org/The-COVID-Corner

Upcoming Dates

September 6th - No school
September 9th - MAP, Parent Coffee Talk - 10:00am. Virtual and will be recorded

https://theglobeacademy.org/The-COVID-Corner

